
Submitter: Rose Kaler 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Energy and Environment 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB828 

I strongly oppose SB 828 

Smart Grid grants are a money grab. Who is really going to get all this money? Why 

not improve the system we already have? Dams have provided the cleanest power 

for decades.  

This Bill Establishes The Grid Resilience matching fund. Appropriates moneys in the 

fund to the State Department of Energy to provide State matching funds for Federal 

grant funding grid resilience projects.    

This program invests 6 billion dollars for fiscal years 2022- 2026, in grid resilient tech 

and solutions. 

This program offers up to 2.5 billion over 5 years to support the modernization of the 

electric grid. 

 

 


